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Message:

Sent on behalf of Child Care Services

Dear Child Care Colleagues,
 
We are writing to provide you with another update with regard to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). Below, you will find an updated letter from Toronto Public Health with the latest information, including links to important resources:
 
Toronto Public Health Update 
 
Sincerely,
 
Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2067
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